WARREN COUNTY BULLS
AAU Basketball

MAR 19 2018
March 15, 2018

Greetings:

To the Honorable Mayor George Flaggs, and the Board of Alderman,

My name is Levi E. Wyatt I’'m currently a freshman honor student at Vicksburg High School.
Attending Vicksburg High School has been a great experience for me thus far I am very active in
school activities. I am a member of Leader in Me which is a club at school; I also play various
sports which include baseball, football, and basketball. Also to occupy my time I currently play
with a traveling AAU basketball team which is called the Warren County Bulls. During the
season we will be traveling to New Orleans, Miami, and Atlanta amongst other places. I am
asking the City of Vicksburg to help me to get to the next level by a sponsorship of a $250.00.
The check can be made out to Anthony Lumpkin the coach of the Warren County Bulls. Through
the sponsorship the City of Vicksburg logo will appear on jersey uniform, this is exciting for me
because other teams will have the chance to see what great city that I represent. Also I cannot
express enough my gratitude for the sponsorship in the past with helping me get closer to my
dreams. Attached is a season schedule.

Sincerely,

st g

Levi E. Wyatt Jr.

Anthony Lumpkin
Coach/Founder
2 Beauregard Drive
Vicksburg, MS 39183
Telephone no. (601) 218-8520
warrencountybulls@gmail.com




